
 To Whom It May Concern, 

 I support in-person voting. As a young, independent voter, my wife and I 
 vote according to our conscience and the values we believe reflect 
 American and Oregon values, rather than adhering to a specific party 
 line. 

 Given the long-standing debate around vote by mail, transitioning to 
 in-person voting should not alter election outcomes if our policy 
 decisions genuinely resonate with the public. However, if vote by mail 
 has created loopholes that unfairly favor one party, then we are not 
 upholding American or Oregon values. Continuing with a policy that is 
 known to skew results would mean we are no longer deserving of this 
 great state. 

 Sincerely, 
 James 


